Zoom Guidelines for Students

- 1. You must be dressed for school (no pajamas, no inappropriate shirts). All clothing must be modest.
- 2. Make sure you are in a location where you can work i.e. desk, table, office and not lounging on your bed.
- 3. Make sure that your first and last name appears on the Zoom screen. Teachers will not admit students to their meeting whose names they do not recognize. When admitted check in with the teacher.
- 4. Leave your camera on (unless joining only by audio) for the duration of the meeting so that the teacher and other students can see you.
- 5. Virtual backgrounds are prohibited on Zoom Meetings.
- 6. Do not take screenshots of the Zoom meeting.
- 7. Eating during Zoom meetings is not allowed.
- 8. Remember that this is school and Zoom meetings are part of your learning. Take them seriously and use proper classroom decorum.
 - a. Rude, disruptive and inappropriate behavior will result in your being removed from the Zoom class or points docked on your Zoom attendance/behavior grade.
 - b. Repeated behavior incidents may result in loss of Zoom privileges for the class, all classes, or further disciplinary action as deemed appropriate by the Dean of Disciple and School Director.
- 9. Come onto the Zoom meeting ready to learn. Have a notebook and writing utensil as well as any other materials necessary for class (homework, textbook, calculator, periodic table, other assignments, etc.).
- 10. Participate in the Zoom class ask questions, do practice problems, add your thoughts to the discussion.